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I cannot say enough about my sisters…From the moment that I 
was accosted in the parking lot of the local grocery store (a mo-
ment I have come to cherish with all of my heart), I was accepted 
completely, my first meeting with the sisters was hugs all around, 
as if I had known them my entire life.  
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best. We all cheered when Sol Sisters 
Chapter of San Diego won the prize – a 
five-foot long chrome spoon. I’ll never 
forget Fran George brandishing that 

spoon over her head in triumph. 

Nor will I forget seeing it strapped verti-
cally behind her seat, like a giant sissy 
bar, as she and her bike proudly roared 
through the parking lot on their way 
back home. 

But the Sol Sisters only get to keep it 
until next year’s spoon contest at Ride 
California 2016 – which they are hosting 
– when it will be bestowed upon anoth-
er winner in a new, fun twist to a be-
loved Women in the Wind tradition. 

Roh 

Steel n Hearts Continued 
(Continued from page 17) 

Vagabond Sister 
Central LA 

We’ve been busy, Busy, BUSY since our 
organizational (cyber) meeting in March. 
We all participated in the synchronized 
“Ride for YOUR Life” Awareness event 
held April 11th, the day after our chapter 
was approved for probationary status! 
Gypsy had ridden over from Florida the 
day before, covering 730 miles in 17 
hours to beat the storms. On the 18th 
we gathered at Hastings Book Store after 
the crawfish boil at Renegade Harley-
Davidson for our first face to face charter 
member meeting. As we talked, we dis-
covered the three of us have much more 
in common than motorcycles and books! 

Rain, Rain, RAIN! Skye and Gypsy took 
advantage of a pleasant afternoon to 
meet up with Sunshine as she got out of 
work on the 21st . 

After reviewing group riding signals, 
Skye’s SO, Dusty, led us out past Trader’s 
Rendezvous, through Pollock and back 
into Alexandria to put the information to 
practical use. Sunshine rides so well it is 
hard to remember she just passed her 
1000 mile mark! Following a meeting at 
Lea’s Lunchroom (famous for their pies) 
in LeCompte, Dusty and Sunshine’s Dad, 
Jeff, joined us for a ride to the Sarto Iron 
Bridge at the Big Bend Museum. We ar-
rived too late to tour the Ponthieu Gen-
eral Store and Post Office, but we were 
able to read about it and walk on the 
bridge. This also marked Sunshine’s first 
100 + mile ride! If her work schedule 
allowed, she’d be ready to ride cross-

(Continued on page 19) 

Sunshine Sisters 
Margate FL 

Big highway hellos from the WITW Sun-
Shine Sisters Chapter! We have managed 
to cram in as much fun as possible by 
enjoying some exceptional rides and 
outings before the summer sun is upon 
us. 

The SunShine Sisters have always donat-
ed and supported animal organizations, 
and this quarter was no different. Our 
favorite charity, the Loggerhead Marine 
Life Center, always appreciates our do-
nations while we get to visit and learn 
about the local sea turtle residents. Sea 
turtle nesting season is drawing near and 
we’re crossing our fingers that we will 
get to see a big momma turtle burying 
her eggs during our upcoming midnight 
walk. The Busch Wildlife Center extend-
ed an invitation and we received a per-
sonal and up close encounter that in-
cluded holding and petting some furry 
and feathered friends. 

In addition to animal charity, the Sun-
Shine Sisters like to support the children 
and we attended the Big Biker Rider’s 
Smile for Kids Ride. Much needed dona-
tions will go towards a local specialized 
children’s hospital. Our unique connec-
tions also got an awesome view of the 
day from a private drone and it was easy 
to see our ladies in neon orange and 
blue stand out among all the leather.  

A ride through the Florida Everglades on 
a beautiful winding trail aptly named 
Snake Road holds a special place of hon-
or with many new friends. News of a 
women’s only ride spread like wildfire 
and we had a huge line of bikes. The 
Native American’s got an eyeful and ear-
ful as we rode proudly on their pristine 
land. Being held on my birthday, I liked 
joking with everyone that it was Lil’ Bit’s 
Ride and the SunShine Sisters went 
above and beyond to help me celebrate 
the special day. In addition to a growing 
reputation in the women and motorcycle 
communities, our chapter is growing as 
we have welcomed three new sisters; 

Ginger, Claudia, and April. 

As everyone else in the country gears up 
for summer riding, the SunShine Sisters 
is the exception. With Florida tempera-
tures soaring over three digits, the sun 
holds us hostage and we will tend to-
wards very early or late riding, but wind 
therapy is always what the doctor or-
dered! The SunShine Sisters Chapter are 
getting excited about seeing everyone in 
New York! Enjoy the summer - ride safe 
and ride often!  

Smiles thru the miles! Jen, AKA:  Lil’ Bit 




